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Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of March 12, 2020 
 

 

To: Committee of the Whole  Date: March 6, 2020 

From: Mayor Helps, Councillor Thornton-Joe and Councillor Dubow 

Subject: Terms of Reference for Welcoming Cities Task Force 

 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The three of us have been tasked in the Strategic Plan with convening a task force and developing 
a Welcoming City Strategy in 2020. To undertake this work, we are presenting terms of reference 
to Council for input and approval.  
  
 
RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

1. That Council approve the Welcoming Cities Task Force Terms of Reference and direct staff 
to seek participants. 

2. That the Indigenous participants are compensated as per the City’s protocol, to be funded 
from the Welcoming Cities budget.  

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Mayor Helps   Councillor Dubow  Councillor Thornton-Joe 
 
 


